
MANAGEMENT OF 
BICTON COMMON  
Please give us your views on our 

proposals to take forward the future 

management of the Common 

The Pebblebeds Heaths Conservation Trust is 
carrying out a public consultation on a fencing 
adjustment for the future management of 
Bicton Common for people and wildlife, and 
would like your views. 

The Conservation Trust will be holding a drop-in day 

on 24th August at the East Budleigh and Bicton 

Village Hall (High Street, East Budleigh, EX9 7EQ) 

from 10am to 4pm for you to discuss the issues 

with them.   

An additional opportunity is available in Four Firs 

car park (north east corner of Bicton Common on 

the junction of the B3180 and the B3179) between 

10am and 4pm on Wednesday 28th August.  

We are very keen to hear from all who visit and 

value the Common. More information on this 

consultation is available through the Pebblebed 

Heaths Conservation Trust website at : 

http://www.pebblebedheaths.org.uk 


